our dining room, kitchen, and assorted other arcas in the House.
The entire project would have cost over $2,000, bul our
participation in the work reduced the cost of the work substantially
In addition, five moms have recently received renovation, and now
every room in the House has been improved within the past three
years,

We would like to congratulate our new neighbors in the Midwest,
the members of the colony w Loyola College. We are proud o
welcome you and hope 1o become well acquainted in the Tuture. We
have just received a most enjoyable visit by our honorable Field
Secretary, Matt Tormambe, Matt was present at our Initiation
Council, when Brothers Bob Vought, John Cross, John Karels,
Greg Kuhn, Joe Loitz, Vince Lambrechts, and Rob Rudow were
welcomed into our Brotherhood, Matt brought with him many fresh
idens as o how we may improve ﬂuthaplcr We appreciate this
advice and the work that our National is doing for us. We fedl that
these efforts have helped us to become one of the top Houses on this
campus.

Best wishes in *77 to all of our fellow Crows, +

ADRIAN HARLESS



